
Monk Bretton Ward Alliance

 March 3rd. 2017  @ Silverdale Community Centre

In attendance:
 Cllr Ken Richardson, Cllr Margaret Sheard, Sue Fox, Charlie Goulding, Ann Moffett, John Marshall, Don 
Book, Tom Sheard.
Jake Richards in attendance

M Sheard in Chair
1 Apologies:

Paul Jolly, Gavin Doxey, Cllr Steve Green
Actions

2 Declarations of Interest:
None

3 Notes of the previous meeting: Approved.
Item 5a, final cost £839.74 – this will appear on spreadsheet
Monk Bretton Booklet – more needed for Experience Barnsley

PJ
DB

4 Project Feedback:
Reds in the Community:
Boys – Littleworth Lane 6-7, W/C 27/3 to 23/10
Girls – Silverdale 6-7, W/C 273 to 23/10
Reds would be supplying publicity, some to come to WA 

PJ

5 Ward Alliance Fund – applications received:
None received

6 Funding & Finance:
Spreadsheet discussed, WAF’s agreed at last meeting were signed off by the Chair, 
but, the dates should reflect last meeting in spreadsheet.
It was noted that the spreadsheet would be revamped for the new Fiscal year, JM 
offered to revamp existing sheet which would be archived.
WAFs would be numbered on the new sheet.

7 Additional Items:
Smoke free Play Parks – report tabled, concern was expressed as to the author of 
the report, ownership and enforcement - agreed to support strategy.

8 AOB:
Rose Hogg Awards – noted
British Legion Branch – laying up of standards, need to contact Church – Secretary 
to write to Father Brian Bell
‘Great Get Together’ at Burton Grange.  Need to prevent dog fouling – need for 
signs and street painting. PJ to obtain

KR
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9 Date of Future meetings

Next meeting will be held at 9:30 April 21st. Burton Grange Community Centre.

Meeting closed by MS at 


